
Now, for tomorrow 

 

Baker Tilly Canada proudly congratulates the 49 professionals across our network who have successfully completed the 
2023 Common Final Examination (CFE). 

Applying the knowledge and skills they acquired through study and practice, these individuals have proven  
they meet all requirements and standards set by the Chartered Professional Accountant (CPA) Competency Map.  
In successfully completing the CFE, these individuals are now one step closer to attaining their CPA designation.  
As they continue their career journey, we look forward to their future achievements and anticipate bright paths ahead 
for all of them.

From ambition to achievement 

Congratulations to:

Alberto Akoury (Victoria)
Naureen Ali (Vancouver)
Dylan Brideau (Greater Moncton Area)
Madison Campbell (Lindsay)
Hans Chou (Toronto)
Matei Colgiu (Windsor)
Lynette Dubeau (Cold Lake)
Sam Evans (Vancouver)
Katherine Feldbruegge (Ottawa)
Yiwald Fung (Toronto)
Patricia Hoyt (Peterborough)
Kody Johnson (Calgary)
Hanna Jowett (Ottawa)
Arshnoor Kaur (Vancouver)
Baxter Kawula (Canmore)
Tariq Keshavji (Peterborough)
Ravneet Khaira (Vancouver)

Megan Kingston (Winchester)
Manu Kuttikkat (Dartmouth)
Karissa Lapierre (Sudbury)
Tobin Leung (Vancouver)
Rosemary Li (Essex)
Ken Ly (Winnipeg)
Jianna Malang (Vancouver)
Jessica Marsh (Victoria Westshore)
Adrianna Martin (Carleton Place)
Brenna McIntyre (Saskatoon)
Alexandra Mcleod (Calgary)
Claudia Mitchell (Montréal)
Jenny Neufeld (Leamington)
Queena Ng (Toronto)
Manhar Patel (Toronto)
Molly Pittman (Greater Moncton Area)
Natasha Prajapati (Toronto)

Joe Rossi (Dartmouth)
Benjamin Runciman (Sudbury)
Shelby Rutherford (Cobourg)
Sydney Sabourin (Chatham)
Shawn Sandhu (Vancouver)
Michael Sapardanis (Windsor)
Amanda Schaan (Winnipeg)
Fariz Setyobudi (Ottawa)
Liam Smith (Sudbury)
Sarah Szarkiewicz (Vancouver)
Millyn Tan (Vancouver)
Kerensa Turner (Greater Moncton Area)
Nina Underhill (Victoria)
Nichola Yaraskavitch (Cobden)
Tyler Yee (Ottawa)

Bright paths ahead

Now, for tomorrow 

Congratulations to our successful 2023 CFE writers


